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129 EAST 52nd STREET 
NEW YORK

Telephone - Plaza 4700

October 5, 1937

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Of all the many articles that have appeared 
thus far on the Honolulu Conference, Herbert Croly 
has written the longest in the current "tfew Henublic".
I am sending you a couple of copies of this under 
separate cover and if you have any use for more copies 
I can easily send them.

Croly has made a pretty thoughtful appraisal 
of the possibilities which open up before the institute. 
His approach will be particularly congenial to those 
who are looking at things either from the psychological 
and sociological, or from the "non-entangling alliance", 
point of view.

Shotwell has written a corking article for 
"The Century" but, unfortunately, it will not appear 
until the December number.

Very sincerely yours, 1
fj

E. C. Carter
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